
From: Tepperlaw@aol.com
To: Dale Bickel
Cc: James Bradshaw; Keeler@cayuga-cc.edu
Subject: Resumption of licensed operations -- WDWM-FM (Auburn, NY)
Date: Monday, June 09, 2014 4:10:32 PM
Attachments: WDWN - Resumption of License Operations Notice 6-9-2014.pdf

Hi Dale --
 
On June 4, 2014 the FCC granted STA Request BSTA-20140523ABE for Radio
Station WDWN-FM to operate at reduced power.   Repairs of the WDWN transmitter
occurred a lot quicker than estimated, and today the station resumed full power,
licensed operations.
 
Attached is an formal letter notice advising that WDWN is back to full power.   Please
accept this as formal notification.
 
Thank you.
 
Cary
 
-----------------------------------------------

Cary S. Tepper
Tepper Law Firm, LLC
4900 Auburn Avenue
Suite 100
Bethesda, Maryland 20814-2632

(301) 718-1818
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